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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

November 12, 2024 

 Morning Assembly 

  November 17, 2024 

Usher:   
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: NO SERVICE AT BLDG 
  
Communion Presider:  
 
Contribution Count:  UNITY SERVICE AT 
 KANAWHA VALLEY 
Closing Prayer: CHURCH 
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade  
  2nd — 5th Grade  
   
Sound &  
PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  
Kinder. 
    

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, November 10, 2024 

Attendance: 38 

Contribution: $2,645.00 

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Contribution and Attendance 

Friday Night Sing November 15 

Camden Avenue CofC 

Parkersburg 

 

Lubeck Youth Rally November 16 

Lubeck CofC 

Washington 

 

Unity Service November 17 

Kanawha Valley Church 

 

Ohio Winter Lectures January 24-25, 2025 

Fishinger Road CofC 

Columbus, Ohio 
 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board outside 

of the office. 

Important Dates 

Steve Kawash, friend of the Hartleys, undergoing a bone 

marrow transplant. 

 

Tom Hannigan, heart issues; waiting on heart catheterization 

to determine next steps. 

 

Justin Hawkins, blood clot found at site of chemo port; 

surgery delayed six to eight weeks. 

Sunday Adult Bible 

The ladies group is starting a new project of 

providing a sweet treat for the men at Union 

Mission who have begun their  sober-living 

journey.  A dessert will be provided once a 

week for them.  Each participant in the project 

would provide food approximately every 7—8 weeks.  For 

more information or to join, please see Grace Wagner. 

Ladies Class Project 

The more you pray, the less you’ll panic.  The more 

you worship, the less you worry.  - Rick Warren 

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class is stud-

ying the book of 2 John.  The class is led by 

Chris Morris. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Chris. 
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm - 

7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book of 

2 John.   

 All men are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Tom McNeely. 

Men’s Bible Class 

Night to Shine 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednes-

day nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 

17.   The class is studying The Book of 1 

Samuel by Sharon Hodde Miller. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please contact 

the office. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The November/December Book Club Meeting 

will be at the Edgewood Country Club on 

Tuesday, December 3, at 6:00 pm.  This 

meeting is the annual book exchange/

Christmas Party.  There is no book discussion 

at this meeting. 

Dinner will be ordered from the menu.  Please contact 

Danene Hartley, if you plan on joining the dinner so she 

can give Edgewood an accurate count. 

We are looking forward to the time together.  Hope to see 

you at Edgewood. 

Service Projects 

Our congregation is participating in a holiday 

service project sponsored by the Union Mis-

sion. We will be adopting 10 teenagers to 

buy needed clothing items and desired 

Christmas gifts. Please see Sheila, Jan, 

Danene, or Renee if you are interested in adopting one of 

the teens and they will give you the specifics.   

You can also donate money or join someone else in 

adopting a child. Anything you can do to help will be 

greatly appreciated! There will be a wrapping party on 

Sunday, November 24th, at the church building, times to 

be announced. Everyone is invited to help wrap. 

 

Also, our church is donating our gym 

space to the Union Mission for the Adopt

-A-Family Project. If you would like to 

help on the day of pick up, please let one 

of the ladies mentioned know. Pick up 

will be on Thursday, December 5th and Friday Decem-

ber 6th from 9 am - 3 pm. 

Ladies’ Book Club 

In conjunction with the Tim Tebow Foundation, 

the Southeast Church of the Nazarene is hosting 

a “Night to Shine” on February 7, 2025.  Night 

to Shine is a prom night for people with special 

needs.  

 

It is hoped that all those who attend or volunteer experi-

ence God's love through the event!   

The Church of the Nazarene is in need of volunteers to 

work with this program.  If you would like to help, you can 

email senazarenents@gmail.com or go to the Church’s 

webpage: https://southeastnaz.churchcenter.com/pages/

night-to-shine. 


